
NOTICE OF BIDS 

TOWN OF SHERRY 

 

The Town of Sherry will accept sealed bids until 7:00 pm (CST) on Tuesday, May 18, 2021, at 

the monthly meeting in the Town of Sherry Hall, when bids will be opened.  The Town Hall is 

located at 9285 Second St., Milladore, WI 54454.  Submitted bids by mail may be sent to 

Chairman Dave Homb, 8755 County Road S, Milladore, WI 54454.   

 

• State Spec ½” & ¾” road base by the ton to be delivered anywhere in the Town of Sherry 

• Ditch Mowing and Brush Cutting All Town Roads 

• Thermal Asphalt Patching anywhere in the Town of Sherry 

• Crack filling on Dairy Rd., Maple Rd., and Rocky Run Rd.  

• Dustproofing-2 loads 

• Culvert Replacement - Work includes: Remove and replace specified size plastic smooth 

wall pipe; compacted in place, 8” gravel; 2" asphalt, saw cuts as required; 3-6" riprap on 

ends of pipes.   

 1 - 18" x 45' Vruwink Road 

 1 - 24" x 45' Vruwink Road 

 1 - 18" x 45' Lobner Road and Vruwink Road intersection 

 

• Paving and shouldering: Partner Road from Town of Sherry line south to pavement just 

north of Lang Road. 

Work includes: Provide traffic control, signing and flagging. Fine grade, shape, water and 

compact base course material. Pave with WisDOT Spec. Type 4MT-58-28S asphalt mix 

compacted to an average thickness of three inches in two lifts. Place and compact 1/2” 

aggregate for shoulder two feet wide 
 

All work and materials shall be in accordance with Wisconsin Department of Transportation.  

Standard specifications for highway and structure, 2020 edition. 

 

Spec. Sheet and required Bid Forms may be obtained by contacting Town Clerk at 

sherrytownclerk@gmail.com; or through Chairman Homb at dave.homb@gmail.com. 

 

Bids awarded must submit Certificate of Insurance.   

For further information Chairman Dave Homb, Telephone: 608-807-8090. 

 

Town of Sherry Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids received, or to accept any bid 

they deem most advantageous to the town. 

Rosie Ewoldt 

Town of Sherry Clerk 
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